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VCR Trail is reopened near the end of Alum Springs Road 
 
(Fredericksburg, VA)  July 19, 2019 – The VCR trail is now reopened near the end of Alum 
Springs Road. Construction work related to the Telegraph Hill development project was in 
accordance with approved plans for the development project.  
 
We apologize for any inconveniences this closure may have caused and anticipate no future 
closures in conjunction with the Telegraph Hill development project.   
 
Residents and visitors who may be using the VCR Trail this weekend are encouraged to stay 
hydrated and take safety precautions during the heat advisories.  
 
For more information about the VCR trail reopening or if you have questions or comments please 
contact the Public Works Department at 540-372-1023 or www.fredericksburgva.gov. 
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